
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Mark Bogetich' <Mark@mbpublicaffairs.com>

Date: 12/11/2017 4:24:38 PM
Subject: RE: FOIA Requests

Attachments: 2017-12-11 MB Public Affairs FOIA - Responsive Docs Batch 1 - Redacted.pdf
2017-12-11 MB Public Affairs FOIA - Responsive Docs Batch 2 - Other requests.pdf
2017-12-11 McNicoll LT MB Public Affairs - FOIA Request.pdf

Good Afternoon Mr. Bogetich,
 
Please see the attached response to your requests. As mentioned in the letter, we will attempt to compile the noted 
information from our financial records as soon as practicable. Thank you and please let me know if we can be of 
further assistance.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Mark Bogetich [mailto:Mark@mbpublicaffairs.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 2:08 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: FOIA Requests
 
Request letters attached. Thank you.
 
Mark Bogetich
MB Public Affairs, Inc.
(916) 476-6647 [ext.1]
www.mbpublicaffairs.com 
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